Ref. No....o .
BDiocese of Pretoria.

ALL CORRESPONDENCE TO BE ADDRESSED TO: DIOCESAN OFF]CE‘
THE SECRETARY. 84, KOEDOE BUILDINGS,
P.O. Box 1032. PRETORIUS STREET,
TELEPHONE No. 2-7156 PRETORIA.

October 7th 1954

TELEGRAPHIC ADDRESS:
“EPISCOPUS.”

Dear lir Davidson

I have pleasure in advising you that the
Irustees have given their approval of the erection of a Lych-Gate
at 5t John the Baptist's Church, Twenty-four Rivers, in memory
of your late daughter Mrs F.G.Clarke.

/ith kind regards '
Yours sincerely,

19 -
E.A, Davidson Esg /

P.,0., Twenty-four Rivers
via Vaalwater

N. Transvasal



